

CHAIR

Thomas Lowkes

1ST VICE CHAIR

Bradford H. Roberts

2ND VICE CHAIR

Patricia Kelleher Bartram

TREASURER

Mark W. Fuller

CLERK

Matthew Cote

TRUSTEES

Sharon E. Brooks
Lindsay Carlson
Susan M. Cyr

Amy P. Darukhanavala, M.D.

Holly Deslauriers Mark E. Desmarais

Kristyn Dyer

Senator Ryan C. Fattman

Joyce J. Flannery David M. Harlan, M.D.

George E. Humphrey

Patricia Keane Martin

Timothy P. Kenny

Robert L. Macdonald

Matthew O. Robbins

Michael E. Rook

Patrick T. Scanlon

Peter J. Staiti

Donna Warshaw

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Lynn A. Butler-Dinunno

30 Ennis Road • P.O. Box 356 North Oxford, MA 01537-0356

www.bartoncenter.org

Telephone: 508-987-2056

Fax: 508-987-2002

The Barton Center for Diabetes Education, Inc., is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.

January 6, 2023

Curt Ritter
The Chatham Turkey Trot
130 Huron Dr.
Chatham, NJ 07928

Dear Curt,

Thank you so much for your generous gift of \$4,000.00, received on 12/16/2022. It is the unwavering and generous support of our friends, families, and donors who enable us to offer programs for children with type 1 diabetes. Your contribution ensures that we will continue to provide a place for these children and their families to turn for education, fun, and support as we lead them to happier, healthier lives.

Our campers are very appreciative of your support:

"Thank you for helping my family create an experience I will never forget. I can't wait to get to camp." (13 years old)

"Thank you so much for your help. I have been going to camp for a long time, and I would not be able to continue without your help." (16 years old)

"Thank you for allowing me to return to the one place in the world that makes me feel like part of something much greater than anyone can possibly imagine." (16 years old)

The mission of The Barton Center is to improve the lives of children with insulindependent diabetes through education, recreation, and support programs which inspire and empower. During each of our many year-round programs, children find support through their peers and our wonderful counselors. Possibly for the first time since being diagnosed, they realize they are not alone in the daily struggles of living with type 1 diabetes. After attending our programs, children, parents, grandparents, and others feel more confident and capable managing diabetes.

Thank you for choosing to support The Barton Center for Diabetes Education. I truly appreciate your belief in our mission. Donors like you, make our programs possible.

With best wishes and my sincere gratitude,

Lynn a. Butler-Dinunno

Lynn A. Butler-Dinunno Executive Director 508-987-2056, Ext. 2004

The Barton Center for Diabetes Education Inc. is a nonprofit organization exempt under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution unless indicated. Contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please retain this record for tax purposes.

TOURS INC. - COUNTY TO SEVENT BEING HER THE TOURS OF THE SECOND